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Dates for your Diary: 

 

Tues 19th Dec - 10am - Babies/Minis Dew Drops Christmas 

Special in Bellan House School Hall (please enter via front 

door). 

Tues 19th Dec – 2pm – Littles 1 & 2 PJ Drama Christmas 

Special in Bellan House School Hall (please enter via front 

door). 

Thurs 21st Dec – Last Day of Autumn Term. Term time only 

children finish today. 

Mon 25th & Tues 26th Dec – Nursery Closed – Merry 

Christmas one and all! 

Mon 1st Jan – Nursery Closed – Happy New Year Everyone! 

Mon 8th Jan – First Day of Spring Term – Term Time only 

children return today. 

Mon 19th Feb – 23rd Feb – Half Term 

 

Elvis the Elf arrived from the 

North Pole to let the pre-school 

children know that Santa was 

coming to visit the whole 

nursery… 

We had ‘snow’ much fun 

in the soft ‘white stuff’ 

that appeared this week! 

The first time some of us 

have ever seen it!! 

Our fantastic pre-school 

performed their Christmas Nativity 

in St Oswald’s Parish Church. They 

were truly amazing and there was 

not a dry eye in the house! Well 

done to you all!! 

We have had the most wonderful year here at nursery; it has been filled with memorable moments, fun, laughter and lots 

of learning experiences. We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year. With love from all 

the staff xxx 


